
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri,
9:30am-2:30pm
Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

If it is your desire to support work of the church, 
donations can be dropped off at the Welcome Centre.  

Looking Ahead…
Next Week
Sunday January 12 at 10am
Worship Service
Red Brick Kids

11:15am to 11:45am
Adult Sunday School
Anabaptism@500

November 17, 2024
Worship Service at 10:00am

January 5, 2025
Worship Service at 10:00am

Welcome                                                                                       Greg Dick

Worship in Song                                                                          Ensemble

Children’s Moment                                                            Linda Pankratz      

Community Prayer                                                                                

Scripture Reading                Ephesians  3:1-12                 Daniel Willms       

Message                         “Welcome to the Family”             Pastor Daniel      

Closing Song

Sending Blessing

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba


Within Red Brick Church...

Prayer Time January 7 
On Tuesday January 7 from 6-7pm please join us for
prayer time in the Youth Room. This time we will focus
on the celebration of Epiphany. All are welcome!

AGM Reports Due January 15, 2025
It is that time of year again! Time to start writing your
AGM reports. Please submit your reports to the church
office by no later than January 15, 2025. Word
documents or PDFs are preferred. If you have any
questions please contact Julie in the church office at
905-468-3313 or office@redbrickchurch.ca.

We offer our deepest sympathies to the family of Emilie
Pauls who passed away on January 1, 2025.  Please keep
her family in your prayers at this difficult time.

Women in Service 
The Women in Service Quilting group will resume again
on Tuesday, January 7th, 2025. We welcome any new
members who wish to join us in the new year.

Anabaptism@500 Adult Sunday School
After the Sunday Worship on January 12, from 11-15-
11:45am, we will be looking into how the Anabaptist
faith is being lived out across the world today. Everyone
is welcome! 

Katharina (Kaethe) Fieguth, beloved mother, Oma, and
cherished friend, passed away peacefully on December
30, 2024, at the age of 99. A graveside service will be
held on January 8, 2025 at [11:30 am]. In lieu of flowers,
donations may be made to the Canadian Cancer
Society. For more information and to see the obituary
please visit Tallman Funeral Homes website.

Family News...

Pickleball Cancelled 
Pickleball will be cancelled on Wednesday January 8. It
will resume on January 15.

A FUN, RELAXING NIGHT OUT! Bethany Mennonite
Church is sponsoring a fun-filled community games
evening on Sat. Jan. 11, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. in the
Simpson Room at the NOTL Community Centre. Come
and play board games or card games of your choice
and have a great time. Games will be provided, or bring
your favourite. Snacks will also be provided. NO ENTRY
FEE IS REQUIRED! Hope to see many of you there!

Within the Community...

https://www.tallmanfuneralhomes.ca/obituaries/obituary-listings?page=1

